From: Vasquez, Anthony 
Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 8:13 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: Travel/Conference as Trustee of the Fireman’s Annuity and Benefit Fund (FABF)

Steve,
 
I’m happy to report that I’ve safely returned from the National Conference on Public Employee Pensions (NCPERS), which was completely paid for by the Fireman’s Annuity and Benefit Fund of Chicago.  NCPERS provided me with the required Trustee/Fiduciary training hours required under the Illinois Pension Code.  All attendees received  a pen valued at $1.00.  
 
Best Regards,
Tony
